
     

 

Tikokino Primary School Newsletter 

Dear Parents, Caregivers & Friends,  
 

Thank goodness we've had a change in the 
weather from earlier this week.  Tuesday was so 
cold it felt like a very brisk Winter day and on 
Wednesday we had a few children return to 
school with some little sniffles.  Thankfully 
today is beautifully warm and the Room 1 and 2 
students have been enjoying sometime in the 
sun. 
 
Room 3 have been enjoying their time in 
Wellington.  On Tuesday they went to Mt Bruce 
and saw some absolutely massive eels then after 
that they went swimming and sliding down 
waterslides.  Room 3 have also visited 
parliament, done a bit of shopping, fishing, 
making a TV show and today they're off to Weta 
Workshop! 
 
Room 2 have their camp on the 10-11th 
November at Wakarara.  Please complete the 
medical form attached for this and return it to 
school as soon as possible. 
 
Next Friday on November 4th we will be attending 
the athletics day at CHB College.  It's always a 
great day and further information will be coming 
home later this week regarding this. 
 
Kia pai to ra whakata (Have a great weekend)! 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

        
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Tikokino 100% 

- Today, Tomorrow, Together 

Week  7  Term 2.  

  June 
 April ,  2018 

Phone: 06 8565 833 
office@tikokino.school.nz 
Principal: Hamish Natusch 06 8565738 
 
Week 2, Term 4, 25th-28th 2022 October 2022 


